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Mr. Rudolph Chavez
Principal

Mark Keppel High School
501 East Hellman Avenue
Alhambra, California 91801

Dear Mr. Chaveaz:

The Western Association of Schools and Colleges is happy to
announce the action taken by the Accrediting Commission for
Schools wherein Mark Keppel High School was granted a six-year
term of accreditation with a mid—-term review, expiring on

June 30, 2002.

This action was taken after a careful study of the Visiting
Committee Report which outlined the stellar aspects of the school.
The Commission is also confident that your continuing efforts to
improve the school will be reinforced by prompt attention to the
key follow-up issues and implementation of the action plan.

The mid-term review consists of a written report from the school
outlining progress made in implementing the schoolwide action
plan and a one day visit by a two member team. This review must
be completed by the end of the third year of the six year term.

Please accept our congratulations on the quality of instruction
being offered in your school. An appropriate certificate of
accreditation will be forwarded to you in the near future.

Very truly yours,
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‘Thomas H. Robinson
Commission Chair
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cc: Richard A. Keilhacker, Superintendent

Alhambra City High School District
Joseph F. Kolmel, Chairperson
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